
School Supplies for Upper School 2024-2025 School Year

1. Fee. The general school supply fee for this school year is $65. Please pay the school office by the start

of school.

2. Computer. Students 7th grade and above are encouraged to have and use a laptop, chromebook, or

pad with which to type papers and do some minor research. The school has only two laptops available

to be borrowed during the school day.

3. Calculator. Math Students taking Algebra 1 and above should have a TI84 calculator. We encourage

each family to own one, but we do have three calculators students can share in class.

4. Gum. Students are allowed to chew gum during math class only, but they will need to supply their own

gum.

5. Planner. Upper school students should have and use a planner. They may purchase one from the

school for $5, or provide their own.

6. Common Place Book. Upper school students should have a common place book in which to record

quotes for use in their speaking and writing. We encourage students to purchase a nice leather bound

one they can use through 12th grade

7. Pencil case. It is suggested that students have a pencil case in which to keep their writing utensils for

ease of transportation.

8. Water bottle. Students are allowed to drink water during class time, however, they need to have an

enclosed water bottle with them.

9. PE Clothes. All upper school students are required to wear approved CLC clothes during PE class.

Shirts: CLC tee-shirts (available in the school office)

Shorts or Sweatpants: Shorts must be purchased form the school office or from our Lands’ End store.

Jogger sweatpants must be purchased from our Lands’ End store.

10. Drinks. High school students may keep a cup and drink mixes (such as Keurig type pods) at school.

These may only be used in Omnibus class or during lunch.


